
 

 

 

 

August 2022 

Welcome to Fifth Grade, 

 

 I am so excited to be your teacher and experience the wonders of 

a new school year together. Fifth grade promises to be a year filled 

with friendship, taking chances and new learning. In September, we 

dive right into the depths of the ocean, and explore the mysteries of 

sea life and the Titanic. Our class will also investigate cells, DNA, 

minerals, rocks & fossils. You will truly enjoy all that science has to 

share with us this year! 

 Fifth grade will also open our minds to new stories to read, 

challenging math to analyze and problem solve, as well as informative 

social studies that will help us better understand our history and how 

governments developed over time.  

 This year you will take on a leadership role throughout our school 

and celebrate your final year at Jackson School in many fun and 

exciting ways. All of which will require you to be responsible and 

respectful.  

 Throughout the summer, as you gather your supplies and prepare 

for a new school year, please remember to label everything. Keep your 

math skills strong and enjoy a good book or two! 

 I hope you have a wonderful summer. I cannot wait to see you on 

the first day.  

 

See you soon, 

Ms. Aldorasi 
   

 


